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Prior to November 1, 1996, the INS had not transferred any of its own assassination records to the 

Review Board or to NARA.  Although the INS had reviewed its own equities in third agency 

documents and returned them to the appropriate agencies, it had not completed any of its own review. 

  

 

Beginning in November, 1996, the INS finally began the process of transferring records to NARA 

with its shipment of x files, none of which contained any postponements.  The INS now estimates, 

according to its communication to the Review Board on November 4, 1996, that it expects to 

complete the review and transfer process by February 1, 1997.  The INS has now delivered to the 

Review Board two of its four original folders from the Lee Harvey Oswald file, and it is in the final 

process of review of the remainder of the Oswald file as well as the file of Marina Oswald Porter. 

 

 


